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16 days of activism against violence towards women
Labour wants an international law against the violence
_______________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour Special Report recorded on Tuesday, December 5, 2016. I'm Marc Belanger.
Unions around the world are participating in 16 days of activisim aimed at eliminating violence against women. The campaign started November 25 and will culminate on December 10th – the international day for human rights. One of the strategies being employed by labour organizations to eliminate violence against women, especially in the workplace, is the promotion of an international law. They are calling on the UN’s International Labour Organization to adopt a suggested law, called an Convention. If a country ratifies a Convention it becomes part of the nation’s legal infrastructure. Prelimimary meetings have been held in the ILO to study the feasibility of a Convention. The lead organization in the labour movement’s campaigning for a Convention against violence in the workplace is the International Trade Union Confederation. The ITUC is the global body which represents national labour centres such as the AFL-CIO in the United States and the Ghana Trades Union Congress. I talked to the ITUC’s Chidi King about the need for an ILO convention. Ms King is the director of the ITUC’s Equality Department. I asked her about the preliminary steps the ILO has taken towards creating a Convention concerning violence against women and men in the workplace.   
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How could an ILO Convention help eliminate violence against women and men in the workplace.
END

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. RadioLabour’s newscasts are available on its website, iTunes, mobile phones, union websites and community radio stations. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

